

We show good manners at all times. We follow instructions. We are kind and caring to everyone and everything.

Dear Parents

Year 5 Class Assembly – Change of Date

The assembly will now take place on 10 January 2019 at 9am in the hall. Please use double doors from the playground for access.

Christmas Performances Reminder

Y1 & Y2 Thurs 13 Dec @ 2pm and Fri 14 Dec @ 10.30am

Y3, Y4, Y5 & Y6 Singing at St Anne's Church Mon 17 Dec at 2pm (Parents are welcome to attend.) Tuesday 18 Dec - ALL parents welcome to join us for a Christmas sing a long in the school hall at 2pm.

Please be aware that NO PHOTOS are to be taken during any school performance; you may however, take photos of your own child in their costume afterwards.



Christmas Jumper Day CHANGE OF DATE

Friday 14 December - £1 donation for Save the Children. Jumpers can also be worn on Monday & Tuesday next week.

School Meals on Thursday 3rd Jan

The menu for this day will be - Pizza with Wedges or Vegetarian Enchiladas, with a Cornflake Krispie.

Reception Class Height & Weight Checks

The school nursing team will visit in January. Information will be emailed to all Reception class parents.

Year 3 Castle Trip

Letters will be coming home this week regarding this trip which is on January 15th 2019.

Events out of school

Be a Chorister for a day – Sat 19 Jan 10.30am – 4pm For more info contact - music@cathedral.org.uk **Lego Masters –** new tv series in 2019 for more info email - build@tuesdayschild.tv

School ends at 3.10pm on Tues 18 December. The children return on Thurs 3 Jan 2019

All Bluebell staff would like to wish you a very Merry Christmas!



